Iron Workers Local 29

Good evening.- My name's Mike Alldorft. I represent the members of Iron Workers Local 29 in
Oregon and the southern five counties in Washington State. We are in support of the project. The
Goldendale Energy Project will give rural people opportunities in the building trades apprenticeship
programs. These programs lead to lifelong careers with full-family benefits and a great retirement to
retire with dignity. Again, we are in support of the project. Thank you.



